
Carleton Endowed CE Primary School 
A faithful community that loves, lives and learns with hope 

and joy; where everyone is valued and encouraged to 

flourish. 
 
 
 

Friday 23rd February 2024 

Dear parents and carers 

 

The learning is already well underway after the holiday and we have got straight back to it this 

week! All year groups should have received their curriculum maps and bulletins, please could we 

ask that children only wear PE kits on PE days, they need full school uniform for the rest of the 

week. Thankyou. 

 

We are now in the season of Lent and for the next five weeks in Collective Worship we will be 

thinking about our Lent journey. This week the children thought about what they would need to 

pack if they were going away on a long journey. We considered that a torch can lead the way in 

the darkness and the children considered the important people in their lives who help and guide 

them when they are lost or needing direction. 

 

Y4 Slingshot cars 

 

This week Year 4 have started creating their 

slingshot cars for DT. They worked carefully 

with the glue guns to create a chassis by 

connecting lollipop sticks. They were able to 

follow instructions well and a few of the 

models were tested! They will be designing 

and adding a car body to their structures 

over the coming weeks – we can’t wait to see 

their finished vehicles! 

 

 

 

National Measles Incident -  ‘THINK’ Measles 

 

Further to the information in last week’s newsletter please be aware of the following information 

sent on behalf of North Yorkshire Council’s Director of public health 

 

Please note the following are symptoms of Measles: 

• Usually starts with cold-like symptoms 

• High fever  

• Sore red watery eyes  

• Cough and/or runny nose  

• Small red spots with bluish-white centres inside the mouth  

• A red/brown blotchy rash which appears several days later, rough to the touch.  

 

You should keep your child away from school for at least 4 days from when the rash first appeared 

and until they are completely recovered.  

Keep your child away from babies, anyone who is pregnant and those with a weakened immune 

system. 



Carleton Endowed CE School, Carleton-in-Craven, Skipton BD233DE    admin@carleton-endowed.n-yorks.sch.uk  01756 792910 

Brownies ‘Thinking Day’ 

 

On Thursday Brownies across Skipton went to school in their Brownie 

Uniform Ava and Amelia explained why: 

 

“We are wearing our brownie uniform because today it is ‘thinking 

day’ for Brownies, Guides and Rainbows. So, we are celebrating all the 

girls 

who get to go to these clubs all around the world. We have been 

looking at uniforms from different countries and learning about uniforms 

that some of our teachers 

used to wear!” 

 

Keeping children safe online 

Are you trying to keep one step ahead of your child online? 

National Online Safety’s free App is a really great resource for parents and 

carers. The App is packed with hundreds of courses, webinars and 

resources, and is described as a one-stop-shop for parents, carers and 

educators to gain the knowledge and skills they need to recognise and 

respond to online risks and keep children safe online. 
 

Homework 

We have recently reviewed our Homework Policy and a letter will be emailed out tonight which 

explains our Homework expectations and weekly schedule of activities for each year group.  
 

Parents Evenings 

This term’s parent consultation evenings will take place on 11th and 13th March 3:30 - 6:00pm and 

we really hope that all parents will be able to make it. This is your opportunity to come along and 

see your child’s books and discuss their progress with their class teacher. 

The booking portal will go live on Monday at around 4 p.m. Please watch out for the link coming 

out to book your slot/s.  
 

Kind regards, 

Mrs H Dudman 

Headteacher 

Dates for your Diary  

Date Event 

Thursday 29th February KS2 Parent celebration worship 

Wednesday 6th March Parent Forum meeting 5:30pm 

Thursday 7th March KS1 Parent Worship 

Thursday 7th March World Book Day 

Monday 11th March Parent’s evening 1 

Tuesday 12th March Y6 Crucial Crew all day 

Tuesday 12th March North Yorkshire cross country final 

Wednesday 13th March Parent’s Evening 2 

Friday 15th March Y4 Sports Trilogy Festival Sandylands 

Thursday 21st March Easter Service in Church 9:15am 

Friday 22nd March Break up for Easter 

Monday 8th April  Training day school closed 

Friday 19th April  NSPCC workshops Y2,4,6 

Friday 24th May Break up for half term 

3rd-7th June  Y6 Marrick Priory 
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More diary dates can be found on our school website 

Useful information 

Children’s Mental health and Well- being 

youngminds.org.uk/parent The Young Minds website gives lots of really good advice for young 

people and parents who are worried about a child 

Humber and North Yorkshire Integrated Care Partnership lead the Go to – a website full of advice 

for young people and their parents thegoto.org.uk 

 

Keeping Children safe online 

There is a lot of guidance available to help parents with talking to children about what they are 

accessing online. You can find this on the online safety page of our website or take a look on one 

of the following websites: 

nspcc.rg.uk/keeping-children-safe 

www.thinkuknow.co.uk/ 

saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Mrs Dudman and the Deputy Designated Safeguarding 

leads are Miss A Roberts and Mrs Henderson. More information about safeguarding in our school 

can be found on the safeguarding page of our school website. 

 

SEND 

Some support groups for parents of children with additional needs 

posch.org.uk/groups-and-support/ 

sendiassnorthyorkshire.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

**** WE ARE A NUT FREE SCHOOL. WE HAVE CHILDREN IN SCHOOL WITH SERIOUS NUT ALLERGIES. 

PLEASE DO NOT SEND IN ANY ITEMS THAT CONTAIN NUTS *** 
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